
Rocky River Public School P&C Newsletter 28/8/2024 

 

RETURN AND EARN 

Hello, Did you know that you can donate your 10 cent recyclable bottle payment to Rocky River 

Public School. Every bottle helps our kids futures- cleaning up the planet and raising funds for the 

school. Its easy to do, there is a collection point behind the bowling club. Friends and family from 

further afield could also donate their bottles. 

  

 

How to participate in the scheme 

There are many ways to participate in Return and Earn. By participating you can also help protect 

the environment and support your community. 

• Take your empty containers to a return point. To find your nearest return point, go to the 

Return and Earn website, enter your suburb details or postcode and follow the interactive 

map for directions. 

• Donate your containers to a local charity, school or community group to help them 

fundraise.  

 

…............................................................................................................................................................ 

People are encouraged to attend the next P&C meeting on 2nd September at 5pm, to discuss the 

upcoming introductory meeting with Joe Warman from NSW Schools infrastructure about the new 

school building. Please come along and have your say and be apart of this important discussion. 

  

 

 

http://www.returnandearn.org.au/return-points

